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STOXX Customer Support: Tel. + 41 43 430 72 72, E-Mail: customersupport@stoxx.com 
 

Zug, June 3rd, 2020 

Extension of the deadline of the Market Consultation on treatment of stock dividends with 
unknown ratio but announced cash equivalent  

Dear Sir and Madam, 

STOXX Limited, a leading provider of innovative, tradable and global index concepts, announces that the ongoing 

market consultation on treatment of stock dividends with unknown ratio but announced cash equivalent is extended. 

 

STOXX invites all stakeholders and interested third parties to submit responses to consultation@stoxx.com before 

June 10th, 2020. STOXX intends to publish the results of the market consultation, as well as an announcement 

about potential changes to the index methodology, on June 12th, 2020. 

 

The market consultation is to be found on the STOXX website under the following link : STOXX Market Consultation 

on dividends . 

 

STOXX Customer Support remains at your disposal for any questions. 
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